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LDF NCC

From: Michael Thompson < >

Sent: 11 March 2016 15:53

To: LDF NCC

Subject: Proposed site allocationPA22

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern, 

I currently reside on the Western Boulevard site that has been proposed,and have done for over 30years. I 

wondered why it has never been made permanent for the showmen ,we have been part of this community all these 

years and we have no permanent yard ,like that of the gypsie community in Hucknall . After all these years it would 

be very much appreciated if you would take my opinion into consideration ,there are another seven families that 

also reside at this address. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Thompson 
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